
Bearpark Primary School Newsletter 
 

Happy New Year 

Friday 10th January 2020 

Things to look forward to next week 

Monday 

13th 

Year 1 and 2 PE workshop with Sports part-

nership 

Year 5 and 6 Biking– please bring your bike, 

helmet and wear sensible clothes and shoes.  

Tuesday 

14th 

Ant motor-skills groups 

Year 5 and 6 Biking– please bring your bike, 

helmet and wear sensible clothes and shoes.  

Wednes-

day 

15th 

Amy’s music lessons and singing 

Year 5 and 6 Biking– please bring your bike, 

helmet and wear sensible clothes and shoes.  

Thursday 

16th 

Year 3 swimming 

Year 5 and 6 Biking– please bring your bike, 

helmet and wear sensible clothes and shoes.  

Friday 

17th 

Achievement Assembly 

 

Head Teacher’s Award 

Kira adores reading! 

Nursery  Lucas for being considerate  

Reception Hollie for writing amazing  

sentences 

Year 1 Keegan for outstanding  

behaviour and effort 

Year 2 Zane for being a star learner 

Year 3 Daniel for lovely expression during 
reading sessions 

Year 4 Samuel for increasingly neat 
presentation 

Year 5 Joshua for fabulous story writing 

Year 6 Kyle for great story writing in 
English 

After-School Clubs  

 

Football Team Club 

will start on  

Mondays   

Starting 20th Jan. 

 

 

Please book your child into clubs with Mrs Thompson in the school office. 

Please ensure that your child has their PE kits , water bottle, reading book and reading record in school.  

Whole School Attendance this week: 97%    Class Winner: 99% Class 3 

Monday Lego Club with Year R/1 staff 

Film Club with Miss Jobson 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

Key Stage 2 

Tuesday Sports Club with Simply Sports Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

Wednesday Sports Club with Simply Sports 

Ukulele with Amy 

Key Stage 2 

Key Stage 2 

Thursday   

Friday Garden Club with Trevor  All pupils ( spaces limited) 



Winter at Bearpark Primary School 

 

Please ensure that your 

child has appropriate 

clothing on for the coming 

months. It is now time for 

winter coats, socks, tights, 

hats, gloves and  

appropriate footwear.  

School Closure Notice 

 In the event of the school being closed due to bad weather, we will let 

parents know as soon as it is possible if the school will be closed for 

the day. We will do this by text message and Facebook.  

 It will also be announced on the council website and local radio sta-

tions.  

 

 When extreme weather arrives during the school day, we will monitor 

the weather forecast and text parents if we need to close school early. 

  

 We know that the children will enjoy playing in the snow (when it ar-

rives) so please ensure that your child has wellies and a change of 

clothes on these days so they can go on the field. 

 

 


